
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Partner, 

 

We regret to inform you  that with reference to para 4.2 of our contract No. GY/093/2017 
concluded on 08.11.2017 we are forced to increase our fee by HUF 0,02 to HUF 0,9 + 
VAT/box/year. 

We do our best efforts in order to economize,  therefore our costs haven’t increased 
proportionally to the collected quantity but unfortunately, taking into consideration the current 
inflation rate we are forced to increase our fee. 

We would like to mention that  for two years our fee remained unchanged and the current 
increase is less than the yearly inflation rate.   

We hope that you understand the necessity of the 2,2% raise and accept it. 

 

Budapest, 2 February 2021 

 

                                                                                           Yours faithfully 

 

 

                                                                                           András Miklósi 

                                                                                         Managing Director 

 

 


